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MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of 
the 60s 

                                           Event Committee:   Jaan Pill,  Lynn Legge,  D.Scott Munro 
                                         Data base team:  Howard Hight, Diana Redden 
                             Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto 
                                     

Dear Classmates, 
 
Welcome to first group communications from the reunion committee. If you are receiving 
this, then you are listed on our database. 
This list indicates that you have interest in attending or having information about the 
planned event next year in Toronto.  
 
Please note that if you asked us to not share any of your info or specific parts of it, we 
will not do so. 
 
For this to be a great success, we do need your help and cooperation. Please contact 
any former classmates you can and have them email either Howard Hight 
hahight@gmail.com or Diana Redden retiredredden@telus.net  to get on the data base 
list. 
 
Everyone who attended MCHS at any time during the 60s is most welcome to join us in 
this celebration of our shared experiences. We all share the commonality of having 
passed through those special halls.  
We all share the commonality of being children of the sixties. Now the clarion call goes 
out asking you to join us for a special night of reconnecting. 
 
We all had this institution as one of the launching pads of our adolescence. 40 or 50 
years ago we dispersed from our shared path to follow our hopes and dreams.  
Now our paths can cross again, as we breach the horizon of our journey to ensure 
ourselves that our classmates are OK.    
If so inclined, we will share the good and the not so good,. We will laugh and cry. Most 
of all old friendships will be rekindled. 
 
In the next week or so, we will all get an update on the arrangements and plans.  
 
We hope to see you all in Toronto next Oct. 17th 2015. 
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